
September 25, 1952 
 
Dear Prof. Ferrater, 
 
Thank you for your letter. –I do regret that so large a proportion of our review of the 
Diccionario de Filosofía had to be devoted to corrections, but it was Prof. Quine’s 
opinion (and I concurred) that this was necessary in the interest of accuracy. The 
Dictionary as a whole is impressive. Moreover I fully appreciate the point that you spent 
a great deal of time and effort in order to provide adequate coverage in a domain which 
was only rather lightly touched upon in the previous edition, and that the process of 
revision and reconsideration was even still going on as the Dictionary was being 
printed – as is clear from amendments and additions made in the appendix. Annoying 
typographical errors that must have escaped correction in proof are another indication 
of the magnitude of the task you had undertaken. 
 
In connection with your order for the June number of the Journal, and the Bibliography, 
I am forwarding your letter to our business office in New Brunswick. I assume they will 
reach you in due course. But if any inquiry is necessary, please address the Secretary 
– Treasurer of the Association for Symbolic Logic, Rutgers University, New Brunswick, 
New Jersey. 
 
Very sincerely yours, 
 
[Signatura] 
 


